
BETTER TOGETHER

DIALOGUE:

“THE HEART OF A HERO”

Harvard University welcomes individuals with disabilities to participate in its programs and activities. If you would like to request 
accommodations or have questions, please contact Susan Legere at susan_legere@hms.harard.edu in advance of your  

participation.  Please note that the university will make every effort to secure services, but that services are subject to availability. 

A conversation with  

cardiothoracic surgeon and children's book author 

Stephen L. Noble, MD, FACS  

about the Dr. Daniel Hale Williams Story 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2021 
Live closed captioning available 

2:00 - 3:30 pm (EDT) 

Register HERE

https://harvard.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEvc--gqzwvGt202Ehr-hKQj1CCYHkrWS0l

